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The TimberWolf 
TIMBER WOLVES TAKE HOME SILVER AT THE MOTOWN CUP! 

It was a rematch between the Timber 
Wolves and the Sylvannia Maple 
Leafs from Ohio for the Motown 
Cup Championship.  It was again a 
tight checking game from the drop of 
the puck with few good scoring 
chances at either end of the rink.  
Sylvannia took a 1-0 lead with 2 
seconds left in the first period when 
the Timber Wolves failed to clear the 
puck   from their zone after a face off 
win and the Maple Leaf forward 
batted in a rebound in front of the 
Wolves net.  The Wolves were 
determined in the second period and 
traded a few good scoring chances 
with the Maple Leafs on power plays; 
however, the Timber Wolves 
couldn’t catch the break they needed 
to tie the score.  Sylvannia took a 2 goal lead with less than 5 minutes left in the third period and an empty net goal sealed 
the Timber Wolf fate on this day.  Awesome job all Timber Wolves on a great effort and tournament and hard fought 
silver medal! 

COACHES OF THE WEEKEND! 

The Timber Wolves want to thank all their coaches for the amazing experience in Motown!  The weekend began with the 
Timber Wolves attending the pre-game skate for Detroit and Nashville Friday morning.  The Timber Wolves met some of 
the players, had autographs signed and toured the Detroit Red Wings dressing room thanks to wings defenceman Jakub 
Kindl.  On Sunday, the Wolves travelled by bus to the Wings versus Sharks game with a team party at HockeyTown Café 

afterwards.  Monday morning the boys played at Joe Louis arena and were at the 
Detroit Red Wings bench for their full practice after the game.  Thanks to Coach 
Brad D. for all his enthusiasm and working his NHL contacts!  Thanks to Coach 
Mike for billeting Jakub Kindl and introducing him to all the Timber Wolves!  
Special thanks to Coach Barry who organized much of the weekend and made it 
stress free for the parents and a great time for the boys!  Thanks to Coach Shawn 
for stepping in for Coach Brad M. and doing a great job.  Coach Brad M. was 
missed but it was noted by all parents that the Timber Wolves were not even close 
to receiving any “Too Many Men” penalty calls.  Coach Shawn will be providing 
door opening and line changing remedial training to Coach Brad at the next few 
practices!  Thanks again coaches and Timber Wolves for a memorable weekend!  


